From: Joel Fernandes <joel.fernandes@bcone.com>
Date: Wed, Aug 6, 2014 at 12:50 PM

Subject: RE: FOR SHIVA

To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com>

Shiva,

Thank You very much for your help.

| received the goods in time and in very good condition.

| will get in touch with my HR for your request of Letter head confirmation. In the meantime, pls
consider this e-mail as my acknowledgment of your good work.

Joel Fernandes FP&A
CONE
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